Elmer, Linda

Linda Elmer

Staff Assistant

From: Sent:

	To: Subject:	Elmer, Linda Re: Can I get attendance info. on Steven Hentzen for his reappt?
	Hi Linda,	
	We had five meetings in 2018. at all of them.	January 2018, March 2018, May 2018 and September 2018. He was presented
	Stephanie Harling Executive Director HEDC/BID #31 6161 N. 64th St. Office: 414-431-2274	
	Cell 414-744-5343 Fax: 414-438-1330	
"Freedom is not enoughYou do not take a person, who, for years, has been hobbled by chains and liberate him, bring him up to the starting line of a race and then say "you are free to compete with all the others," and still justly believe that you have been completely fair. Thus it is not enough just to open the gates of opportunity" Lyndon B. Johnson		
	<pre><div align="center"> br />Twitter Buttons</div></pre>	
On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 3:39 PM Elmer, Linda < lelmer@milwaukee.gov > wrote: Thanks		

Stephanie Harling <sharling@havenwoods.org> Friday, March 01, 2019 9:08 AM